
Date: 8 May 2022 
 
To: AlachuA County Florida Board of Elections, School Board District (5) Five  
 
Re: Withdrawal of Wendyyona NooN as Candidate   
for School Board AlachuA County Florida, District 5 
 
I wish to withdraw my candidacy as contender for School Board Seat of District (5) Five as of this date. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to work with the wonderful AlachuA County Team.  
 
Wendyyona NooN(w) 
TexT: (352) 665.8300 
 
 
   
 
On Monday, April 4, 2022, Yvette Carreras <YCarreras@alachuacounty.us> wrote: 

As a courtesy reminder, your 22M3 report covering campaign activity (or stating you have none) for 
March 1  – March 31 is due on Monday, April 11.    If you have already completed your report 
preparation, be sure to have it submitted by the deadline.  If you have already submitted your report 
online, thank you for your time and you may disregard this notice. 

  

The Financial Report System may be found at the following address: 

http://www.votealachua.com/Web-Services-Login.aspx 

  

Best, 

  

Yvette Carreras  

Administrative Assistant 
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